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Webinar on “Students’ Perception and Preference for Online Education in India During 

COVID -19 Pandemic” 

26th June 2021, 4.00PM to 5.00PM (IST) 

The Department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering, New Horizon College of 

Engineering, Bengaluru organised the Webinar on “Students’ Perception and Preference for 

Online Education in India During COVID -19 Pandemic” on 26th June 2021, Saturday from 

4.00PM to 5.00PM in association with IEEE PELS Student  Branch Chapter of NHCE. The 

current worldwide trend is to learn online since the coronavirus pandemic outbreak, 

whereby E-learning is not optional rather it is mandatory.  

 

This session has been carried out to assess the effectiveness of E-Learning facility for both 

the students and faculties. There are few common problems faced by students in eLearning 

classes and which they need to be solved through proper initiatives for the students' future 

benefits Adaptability Struggle, Technical Issues, Computer Literacy, Time Management and 

Self-Motivation.  

 

The session is handled by a resource person Mr. Muthuprasad T, Scientist-B (Forest 

Economics) Division of Forestry Statistics Directorate of Administration ICFRE (Head 

Quarters), Dehradun. 
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